
Welcome to Reception
2023-24



Meet the Team

Mrs Passmore

Miss C

Mrs Richards

R1

Mrs Rock

Mrs Southall 

R2

Mr Evans

Mrs Preston 

R3



Things to bring to school…

Our PE days are:

R1 – Monday                  R2 – Tuesday              R3 – Wednesday

PE kits can be kept in school.

Please bring book bags everyday, they are useful for taking letters home, pictures 
and reading books. Please avoid chunky backpacks as we do not have the space to 
keep them. 

A clearly labelled water bottle is a good idea, so that children can access their own 
drink throughout the day.



School Dinners

All children in Reception are entitled to a Free School Meal. There are 
always lots of healthy choices. 

You can order this at home via Parent Pay, or the children can order in class 
for themselves.

Children also have the option of bringing a packed lunch from home. 



Our NICER Challenge Packs 

During the Year we have various challenge packs which we theme our learning around, 
they are:

• Getting to know you

• It’s a kind of magic

• One Wonderful World

• Seeds and shoots

• Amazing Authors 

We will send a news letter out at the start of each new theme to explain more about it.



Forest Schools

Children in Reception will get the opportunity to take part in Forest Schools 
later in the year. We will send a letter out with more information before the 
sessions begin. 



Class Charts…

• Class charts is an app that we use to send messages and share information with 
parents. We also use this to share behaviour and achievements, your child can 
be awarded points that they can use in exchange for rewards.

• If you have a problem, please ensure that you follow the school’s 
communication policy and make contact with your child’s class teacher via Class 
Charts, telephone or email in the first instance. 

• If you then require additional support, please ask to speak to the Year Group 
Leader (Mrs Passmore), then a member of SLT (Mrs Rock, Mrs Flemings, Mr 
Brewin or Mrs Sugars).



Tapestry

Tapestry is an app we use for your child’s online ‘learning journey’, you will be 
able to view your child’s observations and also add your own to share their 
experiences out of school with us. You should have had an invitation to join 
the app, if you haven’t signed up yet or need a new log in please let us know.



Thank you for coming.

Any questions?


